MIKE MOORE

BSc, Dip LA, MRRP, ANZILA

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECT
Memorandum
To Peter Dymock
Patersons
From Mike Mocre
Date 26 September 2024
Subject Proposed change to Proposed Plan Change 23

Further to your request for comment, | consider that the proposed retention of the terrace riser
slopes, including the water race, in the Rural Resource Area {rather than included as part of the

proposed Industrial Resource Area) will enhance the landscape integrity of the terrace feature.

Kind regards

Mike Moore

Registered NZILA Landscape Architect



